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McKINLEY COUNTY BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS desires to bring to your
attention the PUBLIC NOTICE issued by the Cibola National Forest regarding Open House
Public meetings to review and comment on draft desired conditions for the resources, goods,
and services provided by the Cibola National Forest and National Grass Lands. This also
includes the identifying and inventorying of remote areas in the Forest that may be potentially
suitable for wilderness.

You can participate in any of the meetings throughout the Cibola National Forest. For the
Citizens of McKinley County, there will be a meeting on July 27, 2015 at the Gallup Community
Services Center 410 Bataan Veterans Street, Gallup, NM from 6:00pm to 8:00pm; and on July
30, 2015 at Ramah High School 74 South Bloomfield Ave. Ramah, NM 6:00pm to 8:00pm; and
in Grants, NM on August 3, 2015 at the Knights of Columbus Hall 1601 E. Roosevelt ave., at
Sakelares blvd 6:00pm to 8:00pm.

The Forest Services has posted at its website
http://www.fs.usda.gov/detail/cibola/landmanagement/planning/?cid=FSBDEV3_065627
documents posters, and maps that will be presented during the Open House Meetings.




